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Sports Day is planned to take place at St. Oliver Plunkett’s GAC, on  

Tuesday 31st May.  Please leave your child to school at the normal time and they 

will be accompanied by their class teachers to the pavilion for 9.30am.  

 

All children will take part in the traditional sports. Activities will be completed by 

12.30pm and the canteen will be providing a special sports day ‘Happy Meal’ which 

can be ordered and paid for on our ParentMail App.  Children can bring their own 

packed lunch if they prefer. This will be eaten at the pitch.  

We also require children to bring their own healthy snack for break time as there 

will be no toast available.  

 

Please note: P.1 & P.2 will be collected from the pavilion at 2pm. Older siblings can 

go home at this time if it suits.  

 

Children should come to school in their sports gear. Parents please apply sun cream 

to your child on the morning of sports day. Peaked caps should also be worn and a 

bottle of water is required! 

 

The children will be divided into Key Stages and will stay in their ‘zones’ for the 

duration of Sport’s Day.  We request that all parents remain outside the 

perimeter fence for child protection reasons.  Children will remain in their zone 

as they are required to be ready when called to participate in their race.  

 

Parents may avail of tea/coffee throughout the day, which will be provided by the 

Camogie club.  

 

Please note: We request that parents provide a special nut free treat for their 

child to eat at break-time. Children should bring their treat and drink in a lunch 

bag.  (Bins will be placed beside each class for pupil use and there will be bins 

available outside the perimeter fence for adult use. We would greatly appreciate 

your help in ensuring the grounds of the club are left tidy after our use.)   

 

 

 
 
              


